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Shedding Endeavors 
12th November 2024 

Shed is open Mon to Sat 10.00am to 3.00pm 
President – Doug Rowley         president@ehms.org.au 

Vice President – Ronald Sterling   principalservices@gmail.com     

Secretary - Paul Morris                      secretary@ehms.org.au  

Treasurer – John Thornton                                     treasurer@ehms.org.au  

Almoner – Doug Rowley                                          yelwor1946@gmail.com 

 

Editor: 
Rod James 
rodney.james2@icloud.com 
0425 864 447 
 

Note: All photos and articles for publication to be 
sent to email address. 
 

 
November Birthdays 
 
4th Howard De Zylva 
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8th Glotobhaya Senanayake 
10th Gordon Harris 
18th John Grennan 
20th Mark Wittman 
30th John Thornton 
 
CLEANING ROSTER 
 
12th Nov          Michael/Garrick 
   
 
12th Nov Howard De Zylva 
  Lauren Gordyn 
 
19th Nov Len Follett 
  Louis Zharopoulos 
 
26th Nov Peter Wallace 
  Tony Brosinsky 
 
3rd Dec  Tony Rotunno 
  Vin Wragg 
 
10th Dec Bruce Latham 
  Graeme Seymour 
 
17th Dec Howard De Zylva 
  Lauren Gordyn 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Those Indisposed! 
 
Doug Rowley 



Rafael Peralta 
Lyn Thornton 
 
 

 
 
“Dear Gentlemen, 
As we spiral out of control towards the Festive season, many opportunities and 
demands on your time and money come rushing toward you! This is yet another! 
No! It is not a pre-Christmas drink athon, the Black Friday specials or the startling post-
Christmas sales at Myer Chadstone. 
Here is your once in a year opportunity to participate in the once-a-year Mid November 
Bunnings BBQ on Saturday 23 November 2024 at Bunnings Dandenong! 
If you would welcome the comradeship of fellow shedders”. 
Stan Ashley 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



“ROGUE” of the week: Bruno 
Here’s a shot of Bruno away from the BBQ and away from: “Onions as well 
as a sausage?” 
Bruno was taking the sun at our city lunch break after visiting the Fire 
Museum. 
Bruno doesn’t belong to the Naughty Boys because before they turned up 
he was already a fully fledged member of the Endeavour Enforcers along 
with Tony R and Louis. 
They hold their meetings inside the workshop and although fierce looking 
are really softies with the best intentions. 
 
 

 
 



 



 
 
 

 
 
The boys setting up for this weekend’s Dandenong Show. 
 
John Thornton, Tony Brosinsky, Peter Wallace and Robert MacGregor. 
 
 
 
 
https://www.facebook.com/share/V/1Az7T4mnms/?mibextid=UalRPS 
 
Click above for an interesting movie file! 
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“Old Men with new tricks” 
On Thursday Derek was cleaning the walls of spider webs. 
He attached a Dunny Brush to the existing mop head and 
produced this efficient device. 
Patent Pending! 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Fishing trip to Western Port Bay with Tony R. 
Friday November 15th. 
 
Get back from fishing and tootal off to DC for some BF Bowls. 
 
Like you’re not expecting to catch any fish, are you? My dad used to call into the Fish & 
Chip shop on his way home. 
 
Thanks to all contributors: Ron Sterling and Tony Rotunno and well again, Stan Ashley. 
I couldn’t do it without your help! 
 


